
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS 

2021 Town/County Taxes 

 
DUE TO COVID-19 – AND AS RECOMMENDED BY 

NEW YORK STATE - IN PERSON PAYMENT FOR THE 

2021 TOWN/COUNTY TAXES WILL BE LIMITED TO 

WEDNESDAYS AND THURSDAYS FROM 2:00 pm – 

4:00 PM.  As a precaution, it is recommended that 

tax payments be paid either by mail to:   

Sherburne Town Tax Collector, PO Box 860, 

Sherburne, NY  13460; or by drop box at the town 

office, One Canal Street, Sherburne (behind fire 

house).   Checks should be made payable to the 

Town of  

Sherburne Tax Collector.   

Any questions, please call the Town Clerk  

Kathy McDaniel at 607-674-4481. 

Thank you. 


